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MEMO 
DATE:   February 16, 2022 

TO:   City Council and City Manager Greg Buckley 

FROM:  Jamie Jackson, City Clerk/Human Resources Director 

SUBJECT: Monthly Updates 

 

ELECTIONS: 
The Spring Primary was held February 15, 2022 for residents of the Manitowoc School District.  
 
The Spring Election is Tuesday, April 5, 2022. City of Two Rivers residents will vote at Abundant 
Life Church or St. Peter the Fisherman Parish Center. Like usual, absentee ballots will be sent to 
those with requests on file and in-person absentee voting will be available at City Hall for two 
weeks prior to Election Day. 
 
Update on Badger Books (electronic poll books): The order for Badger Books was placed on 
10/6/2021. The estimated lead time of 16 weeks would have placed delivery around the end of 
January 2022. The City was contacted by the supplier on February 10th indicating that the 
shipment has been further delayed and Badger Books will likely arrive in Summer 2022. The 
Spring Primary in April will be conducted using traditional paper poll books.  
 
Two City Council candidate forums have been scheduled by various organizations: 

- League of Women Voters of Manitowoc County: February 24th at 6:30 PM 
- Two Rivers Business Association: March 10th at 6:30 PM 
- Both events will take place at Two Rivers City Hall, 3rd Floor Council Chambers and be 

live streamed to Facebook and Spectrum Channel 993. 
 

 

HUMAN RESOURCES UPDATES: 
- Tyler Duessing has been selected as the new Electrician/Electrical Inspector. Tyler will start 

on February 28, 2022. 
- Andrew Sukowaty has been selected as the new Water Utility Director. Andrew will start on 

March 7, 2022 and will work alongside Ross Blaha until his retirement. 
- The City is currently accepting applications for the following positions: 

o Senior Center Supervisor – Applications due February 25th 
o Certified Water Operator – Open until filled, first review of applications March 7th 
o Parks & Recreation Director – Open until filled, first review of applications March 4th  
o More openings coming soon to fill vacancies due to upcoming retirements. 
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OPERATOR’S LICENSES ISSUED: 
On May 4, 2020 the City Council authorized the City Clerk to issue Operator’s Licenses.  The 
following licenses have been issued since the 1/17/2022 Council meeting: 
 

Name    Address     Duration  
David J Anschutz  3412 Garfield St., Two Rivers   Temporary 

Randall H Carmody  1324 S 35th St., Manitowoc   2 years 

Aanand Chaudhary  1607 Maryland Ave., Sheboygan  2 years 

Jennifer L. Gospodarek  2314 41st St., Two Rivers   3 years 

Joseph L. Metzen  523 N. 5th St., Manitowoc   2 years    

Wendy A Schnell  7724 Newton Rd., Newton   2 years 
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